From: Bryan Gee

Sent: Monday, July 16, 2018 2:38 PM **To:** Saunders, Cathy <csaunder@london.ca>

Subject: 172 Central Avenue

Dear City Hall,

Please save historic building at 172 Central Avenue by designating it's status as a heritage building and preventing its demolition.

As I'm sure you know it was once the home of the Dr. Oronhyatekha an important figure who is significant not only to the history of London and the Mohawk nation but to the history of Canada. The preseration of the building is invaluable to First Nations people and all Canadians, it is also architecturally significant.

Please ensure that this national treasure is not demolished. Any rational that allows the destruction of this building is short-sighted one. Allowing it to happen will be viewed as a national embarrassment and stain the reputations of anyone who does nothing to save it.

Sincerely, Bryan Gee 212 East Ave. N Hamiltion, ON. Canada L8L 5J3